
For more information, contact 
Carol or Karen at the Coalition 

(812-423-2020). 

We need your help to expand 
your Princeton Public Library! 

 

 
 

You may receive a survey in the mail from your 
Princeton Public Library!  

 
We appreciate you returning your completed survey 

ASAP to help us qualify for this grant! 
 

• Survey takes less than 10 minutes to complete 
• Return envelope with postage provided 
• Survey is random & completely confidential 
 

We THANK YOU for your help! 

New Services & Opportunities for You 
 

• New Technology Room with Computers & 3D Printing 
• Quiet Rooms for Tutoring & Group Study 
• Relaxing Lounge Areas with New Comfortable Seating 
• Multi-use Meeting & Conference Rooms  
• More Electrical Outlets for Patrons  
• New Room just for Teens & Young Adults 


